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RELEASE  

on the availability of the preliminary unaudited financial results for 2024 and 

the organization of a conference call 

SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA informs the shareholders and investors that:  

▪  The preliminary unaudited annual financial statements for 2024, are made available to 

the public, as of 28 FEBRUARY 2025, 08:00 a.m. as follows: 

- on the website of the Bucharest Stock Exchange, www.bvb.ro 

- on the company’s pe website, www.transgaz.ro – Investors – Financial reports; 

- in hard copy – at the headquarters of TRANSGAZ SA in Mediaș, 1 C.I. Motaş Square, Sibiu 

County.  

▪ The company organizes on 06 March 2025, the conference call for the presentation of 

the preliminary unaudited financial results for 2024. 

It will be held in Romanian, with simultaneous translation into English, starting at 04:00 

p.m. 

Questions on the preliminary unaudited financial results for 2024 can be sent to the following 

e-mail address relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro, until 06 March 2025, 08:00 a.m. 

The requests for the conference call access data can be sent until 06.03.2025, 02:00 p.m. at the 

e-mail address: relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro.  

The material concerning the presentation of the preliminary unaudited financial results for the 

year 2024, is available as of 06.03.2025 on the company's website at: 

http://www.transgaz.ro/en/investitori/raportari_financiare. 
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